
From: Martin Nadeau  
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2017 3:53 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB79 
 

Hello, 

 

I would like to register a comment that the Fiduciary Rule will be harmful to me and my 
family. 

 

The disagree with a rule that favors passive investment strategies for all investors. 

 

I should have the ability and freedom to select whichever investment I feel are 
appropriate for my retirement.   

 

I also believe that it will increase costs to investors to gain profession retirement advice. 

 

I believe that more time is needed to review and conduct an analysis of the cost related 
to the Fiduciary Rule. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Martin Nadeau 
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